Newsletter 8.21.2020

Dear fellow travelers:

Here is this week’s sign. | see God's love in lots of faces, not just those who attend our outdoor
worship and outdoor meetings | have attended, but in those | pass as | walk along in this
community. The pause in life that came about due to COVID has better allowed us to see God's love
in our fellow human beings. As we get back somewhat to the hustle and bustle of life, | hope we do
not lose that love for one another and thus let the world change our love of God.
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We ask that you support the WLCC September 12th Drive Thru Chicken Bar-B-Q-Q. Because of our
congregation's wide participation both in purchasing dinners and contributing food we were able to net
$1,840 at our June dinner, which made a big difference in our budget.

Please let any Trustee know if you have any questions or comments.

Your Trustees,
Chair Amy Stebbins, Peter Bickford, Tracy Bickford, John Cooley, Phil Gomez, Tom Kahl, Linda
Maynard
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In other news the Women's Fellowship is planning Fall Frenzy on October 3 from 9 am to noon with a
rain date of October 12. What is Fall Frenzy you ask? This is a sale in the parking lot in place of our
annual Christmas Bazaar and will enable us to raise some funds to support local charities as well as
the church. We will be offering gently used housewares, books, puzzles, Christmas decorations and
a baked goods table. Stay tuned for more details!

The women continue to meet outside for the time being weather permitting at 9 am on Thursday for
fellowship. Please join us.

Deacons and trustees are working on plans to come back into the sanctuary and how our church life
will continue in these unsettle times. More details will be coming in the future weeks. We will be again
outside this coming Sunday with a Zoom link for those not comfortable and on the August 30 we will
be all be on Zoom for worship.

Please stay in touch with one another as you have over the last almost 6 months. We will survive.
Faithfully
Nancy Simpson for WLCC



